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9
th
 October 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of their history curriculum the children in Year 5 and Year 6 will be visiting Styal Mill to gain first-hand 
experience of home, school life and working conditions in Victorian times.  Once again it is hoped that staff, 
children and helpers will come in Victorian dress. 
 
We will be leaving school promptly at 9.00am and returning around 3.30pm on Friday 3

rd
 November 2017. 

 
The children will require a drink (no glass bottles or cans please) and a packed lunch (in a named carrier bag that 
can be thrown away afterwards).  They also need to bring another bottle of water to drink during the day. 
 
In order for this trip to Styal Mill to take place we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £15.00 (£7.50 if your child 
is eligible for Pupil Premium*). This covers the cost of entry to the Mill and Apprentice House, a tour guide, insurance 
and coach travel. Should you have any problems with the voluntary contribution please contact me as we would like 
all children to have this experience. 
 
So that we adhere to the correct adult and child ratios we will need parent volunteers to assist us on this trip. If you 
are available to join us on Friday 3

rd
 November please indicate on the slip below. As we are restricted with the 

number of additional adults that we can take with us we will let you know as soon as we can if you are able to join 
us. Please bear with us whilst we collect all of the slips in from the children and see how many parents we need for 
each class. We will confirm with all parents that indicate on the slip below whether we require your help or not. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below to your class teacher by Friday 20

th
 October. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs K Takashima 
Headteacher 
 
* Pupil premium includes families eligible for free school meals in the last 6 years, armed forces families and children who have been ‘looked after children’. 
Any other parents experiencing financial hardship should contact the school office.  

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Styal Mill Visit – Friday 3
rd

 November 2017 – Years 5 and 6 
 
Name: _______________________________________   Class: _____________   Year: __________ 
 

☐ I give permission for my child to visit Styal Mill on Friday 3
rd

 November and enclose £15.00 / (*£7.50) 
 

☐ I do not give permission for my child to visit Styal Mill on Friday 3
rd

 November. 
 

☐ I am available on Friday 3
rd

 November and able to join Year 5 & Year 6 on their trip to Styal Mill and I      

understand that it will be confirmed whether I am needed or not as soon as possible. 
 

☐ I am not available on Friday 3
rd

 November to join Year 5 and Year 6 on their trip.  

 
Signed: …….………………………………………………….........  Date: …………………………….. 


